
 
 

 

Motion: Lobbying for Earlier Leaving Cert Results  

 

Student Council notes: 

It was relayed in USI’s Academic Affairs working group that the leaving cert results are 

expected to be delayed once again in 2023. 

 

Student Council also notes: 

The delay in leaving results has multiple adverse effects on students. 

 

Student Council Mandates: 

All full-time officers and all part-time officers are to email the Education Minister, and three 

TD’s of their choice, before the 28th of February 2023, lobbying for leaving cert result dates 

that reflect those of pre-Covid times.  

 

Student Council further Mandates: 

The VP of Education (City Campus) to create and share a draft email template that officers can use if 

they so wish.  

 

 

 

 

 

Proposed by: Saoirse Daly 

Seconded by: Ian Kelly 

 

 


